
Dear Chair Dembrow, 
 
I implore you to oppose SB 1530 and the -27 amendments.  Oregon's farm and ranch families 
can't afford this policy.  The impacts to working Oregonians will be incredibly costly while the 
impact to worldwide carbon reduction will be minuscule. Please oppose SB 1530. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angi Bailey 
8325 SE Altman Rd 
Gresham, OR 97080 
lifetrulyblessed@yahoo.com 
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